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How strange it would have seemed until recently that the Successor of St. Peter would find
sufficient a few hours to cross broad continents and mighty seas, and visit distant lands whose
very existence was unknown to the first Pope! Yet such journeys are but the continuation into this
century of the apostolic wanderings of the first who held the high office of representing Christ for
men of all continents and races.

We therefore thank God, Who has given man dominion over creation and the wisdom to use it,
that We are thus enabled to visit some of the most distant parts of that universal flock which He
has committed to Our care.

We are well pleased that Our return journey from the Eucharistic Congress at Bogota permits Us
to visit, though it be for a few brief moments only, these islands so justly famed for their beauty,
and so find Ourself among you and greet you all.

May God bless all of you who have come to meet Us. May He bless your homes and all whom you
hold dear. And before We leave these islands of the Atlantic, so distant on the map, yet so close to
Our heart, We lovingly impart Our special blessing to you and to your spiritual and temporal
leaders, praying that God may abundantly bestow on Bermuda the blessings of true peace and
prosperity.


http://w2.vatican.va/content/paul-vi/en/travels/documents/bogota.html
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